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To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
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As a residential customer I DO NOT support application by PSE  to higher base rate in addition to higher meter rates.  PSE is
 NOT entitled to Base increase. 
Any increase should only be for rates which encourage appropriate energy usage but definitely NOT BASE rate.     Donna
 Gillespie
183 Kennedy Rd Point Roberts, WA  98281
360-945-1067

mailto:183donnag@gmail.com
mailto:Utility@ATG.WA.GOV
tel:(360)%20945-1067

